Kettleburgh Village Produce Association Report May 2024

After a break of 3 years we were delighted to hold our show again in 2023. We were well
supported by entrants and visitors, and it was a most enjoyable day.

This year the show will be on Saturday 7th September here in the village hall. There will be the
usual classes for fruit, flowers, vegetables, cookery, preserves, crafts and photographs and some
just for children to enter. Schedules will be available by the end of June.

We have a small but dedicated band of volunteers who organise and run the show but would
welcome more help. You definitely do not need to be an expert cook or gardener to get involved.
Please speak to myself or Jackie Clark if you'd like to get involved.

Claire Norman
VPA Secretary



